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24 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Paul French 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD Bicycle User Group  
 
 
Dear Mr French 
 
I refer to your email of 18 March 2020 to the Honourable Mick de Brenni MP, Minister for 
Housing and Public Works, Minister for Digital Technology and Minister for Sport, regarding end 
of trip facilities at 41 O’Connell Terrace, Brisbane. I am replying on behalf of Minister de Brenni.   
 
It has been identified that the matter you have raised fall within the portfolio responsibilities of 
the Honourable Dr Steven Miles MP, Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services. A 
copy of your correspondence has been forwarded to the Office of Minister Miles for 
consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Ravi Chandra 
Chief of Staff 
 


